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Anderson, Alan

From: Jim Shempert <jshempert.waterdept@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 10:55 AM
To: Anderson, Alan

Mr. Anderson: 
  
Due to the excessive rainfall we have received in January and so far in 
February we are setting a 4" relift pump and a 6" siphon line from our 
third cell to our rock beds. It will still be treated wastewater. If you 
have any questions or concerns please give me a call or e-mail. 
  
  
Thanks, 
  
Jim Shempert 
Marion Water/Wastewater Manager  


